essage from Mrs. Hamburgh, Principal
What a fantastic start to the 2022-2023 school year! As we have wrapped up
this first quarter of the year I am beyond proud of the staff, students and
community at Rogers Ranch. Thank you to our families who continue to
partner with us in order to set our students up for success. As we enter the
second quarter of the year, please keep a look out for information regarding
our Lego Robotics Club for grades 3-8 and our Lego Club for K-2. We are
excited to continue to see our STEM program grow.

Part of our school integrated action plan this
year is to continue to grow our community
engagement opportunities. Families who are
looking to get involved, Booster Club is a
fantastic opportunity! We encourage families
who are interested to join our monthly meetings.
We value and partnership and collaboration with
our families as we know it is a team working
together in order to set our students up for
success. We are looking forward to all the

possibilities ahead!




PBIS AT THE RANCH

OCTOBER
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ROGERS RANCH STUDENTS
REPRESENTING AT THE
SEPTEMBER GOVERNING
BOARD MEETING.
ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15 '
FORMER 7TH GRADE . .
STUDENTS, UNDER THE STEM Vision

LEADERSHIP OF MS. DIAZ, HAD
THE OPPORTUNITY TO Statement

DEMONSTRATE HOW STEM IS
BEING INTEGRATED INTO OUR

CLASSROOMS AT THE RANCH. We prepare students
THEY DID AN EXCELLENT JOB! |
, to excel in STEM
fields of study and
succeed in 21st
century careers as
leaders and
INnNovators.




Thinking Maps at Rogers Ranch

We have officially
introduced our students
to ALL 8 Thinking Maps.
't has been powerful to
see the integration of
these into our
classrooms to promote
critical thinking. Our
students are familiar with
the maps and are able to ¥
apply them into their ~ §
daily learning
opportunities from
Kindergarten to 8th
grade. Looking forward
to continuing to see the
impact these resources =
can have on our @ ﬁ.b& _A\ %fﬂ
students. Here are just a :. mhﬂf;m l&rr T ol
few examples!
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Take a peak inside our classrooms

Providing our students
with opportunities to
engage in intentional
and strategic learning
that promotes critical
thinking is one of our
focuses this year at
Rogers Ranch. Hard to
capture the thinking
' taking place in a picture!
Proud of the teachers
and students for the
learning taking place
within our classrooms!




